
 

What weõve been doing this term... 
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Bedwell News 
This termõs 

highlights: 
 

ü Our production of 

Aladdin was a big 

hit, with over 340 

tickets sold across 

three magical 

performances. 

ü We all got involved 

in this yearõs 

Sports Week, 

taking part in 

ultimate frisbee, 

trampolining, yoga, 

skateboarding and 

fitness sessions, as 

well as 3 amazing 

Sports Days. 

ü 34 members of 

Year 6 had an 

unforgettable 

weekend away at 

PGL in Surrey. 

ü Year 6 completed 

their SATs tests, 

worked incredibly 

hard - and secured 

some brilliant 

results! 

ü Weõve been on 

trips to Whipsnade 

Zoo, Tring 

Museum, Clacton 

and Shepreth 

Wildlife Park. 

ü We won bronze 

medals at mixed 

netball and 

lacrosse, and 

finished fourth at 

the Stevenage 

Athletics Festival. 

ü We celebrated the 

Coronation of King 

Charles with a 

party that involved 

the whole school. 

Fundraising Success! 

This year, weõve been 

working hard to raise 

money for a new Trim 

Trail for the school 

field. This includes a 

collection of wooden 

climbing, balance and 

agility equipment that 

we will be able to use 

at lunch and playtimes. 

The tricky bit is that 

itõs expensive - so our fundraising target for the year was Ã14,000 (far 

more than we have ever made before in a single year.) 

 

Well, weõve reached the end of the year, and thereõs only one way to put 

this : we smashed our target! We now have over Ã16,000 in our School 

Council Fund, and have been able to 

order a shiny new Trim Trail, which is 

due to be installed in August! This has 

all come about as a result of the way 

weõve worked together as a community 

this year. Weõve raised money through 

discos, fayres, our Dance-a-thon, 

uniform sales, hiring the school out 

during the holidays - and weõve also 

received Ã5500 from the Stevenage 

Educational Trust and Ã2500 from the 

Follet Trust.   

 

One of the biggest steps towards our fundraising target came through our 

Summer Fayre, which took place on June 22nd. We piled out onto the field 

after school for a fantastic afternoon of 

games, competitions, food, drink and 

bouncy-castle fun. Thanks to all of the 

donations that had come in during the 

week leading up to the Fayre, our 

tombolas were piled high with prizes, 

while Mrs Linsdellõs hard work had 

secured an amazing collection of raffle 

prizes. At the end of the afternoon, we 

added up the takings and were amazed to 

find we had raised Ã1800 - enough to 

(almost) fill our fundraising totaliser! 


